Houston Film Commission



4 Houston Center 1331 Lamar, Suite 700 Houston, Texas 77010 (713) 227-3100 U.S. (800) 365-7575 Fax (713) 223-3816

To Whom It May Concern:

I have been acquainted with Jim Zura since approximately 1987. Having had numerous opportunities to work with Jim during his term as the President of the Houston Association for Film and Television, I found him an extremely capable leader of the membership organization. We have since been associated with many of the same film and video projects.

As the Executive Director of the Houston Film Commission, I conduct postproduction meetings with film and video companies that shoot in Houston. During many of those meetings, Jim's name has come up as one of the attributes of the local film community. His creativity and professionalism have contributed to making Houston a location of choice.

Should you have any questions of this office, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Rick Ferguson

Executive Director Houston Film Commission